September 17,2019

United Public Safety

Attn: Joan Young

Via email:

321 Morris Rd.

Fort Washington, PA 19034

Dear Joan:

The City of Clearwater would like to thank United Public Safety for the response to Request for
Proposals #20-19, Parking Management Solution. We appreciate your company’s time and effort for
the presentation to our Selection Committee on September 12, 2019.

The selection committee has ranked the firms that participated in the formal presentations as

follows:
1) United Public Safety
2) Data Ticket, Inc.
3) Passport Labs, Inc dba Passport
4) Municipal Citation Solutions
5) T2 Systems, Inc

We will begin contract negotiations with United Public Safety in the next few days. Should
negotiations fail, we would move on to the second ranked firm.

On behalf of the selection committee and the City, | would like to thank you again for the time, effort,
and resources your company put forward in this process. We look forward to working with your
team!

Regards,

Purchasing Manager



